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24th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Finstall First School 

 

On behalf of everyone connected with Finstall First School, I would like to offer you a very warm 

welcome to our School. I am sure you will find it a warm, welcoming and happy place for your child 

and, just as importantly, for you as parents.  

 

During the Information Evening for new parents, you will be provided with a wealth of information – 

far more than you could possibly remember. However, please don’t worry as you will be able to find 

all of this information on the School website, listed above. In addition, if you ever have any concerns 

or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the School Office or your child’s Class teacher – they will 

be more than happy to call you or to arrange a meeting with you to talk through any concerns.  

 

In your child’s book bag, you will find a number of forms that need to be completed and returned at 

your earliest convenience. You will also find an invitation to Story Club, which begins in the week 

commencing Monday 12th June, and a copy of your child’s Induction timetable. This year, we expect 

that all children will be full time by the beginning of the 3rd full week of term, starting Monday 18th 

September. Of course, should any children be experiencing any difficulties in settling into School, we 

can continue with a part time place for longer if you prefer. The Induction period is really important 

for the children, so please help us to make it work. We realise that this induction period can present 

parents with some difficulties but it is just for two weeks and it is such an important time for your 

children in helping them to settle into School life.  

 

Towards the end of this Summer term, you will receive information about how to order School meals - 

either hot dinners or sandwiches – which are provided free of charge. Group 1 will be staying for 

dinners from Monday 11th September, Group 2 will stay from Wednesday 13th September and Group 3 

will be staying for dinners from Monday 18th September.  

 

I hope you find the evening useful and informative and look forward to working in partnership with 

you in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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